
 
 
 

NOVEMBER 8, 2024 
 
 

AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the San Francisco Airport Commission will hold a Public Hearing 
to receive public comment and adopt proposed changes to the Airport Rules and 
Regulations. The Airport Commission will hear this matter at its regular meeting on Tuesday, 
November 19, 2024, at 9:00 a.m., which shall be held in person at Room 400 – City Hall, #1 
Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place (400 Van Ness Avenue) and via teleconference.  
 
The proposed changes include minor technical amendments throughout the entire Rules 
and Regulations, changes to Sections 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, and 14, and changes to Appendix B.  
 
Members of the public may attend the meeting to observe in person or remotely, and may 
provide public comment by (1) providing comments at the physical meeting location listed 
above or (2) submitting comments in advance of the meeting. Remote public comment will be 
available only to those requiring accommodation due to a disability and cannot attend in-
person. To request accommodations, contact the Commission Secretary by 12 p.m. (Noon) 
the day before the Commission Meeting by calling 650-821-5042 or via email at 
airportcommissionsecretary@flysfo.com. 
 
Any person wishing to receive additional information may contact the Commission 
Secretary by telephone: 650-821-5042; by email: AirportCommissionSecretary@flysfo.com; 
or by mail: Commission Secretary, P.O. Box 8097, San Francisco, CA 94128. 
 
 
 
 

(Original signed by: Kantrice Ogletree) 
Kantrice Ogletree 
Commission Secretary 
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